Kim Parsons

From: I

Sent: Friday, April 22, 2022 11:20 AM
To: corporate
Subject: letter to council

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor and Council:

Alta Lake Rd between highway 99 and Tamarisk and Vision Zero

Please review the comment from- —_ as well as comments from other parents at

We almost got hit Thursday morning by a well-known local who stopped at the marked crosswalk at the last second as
we entered it and profusely apologized. He said he didn’t see the crossing. | believe him. He is literally the nicest
person we know in Whistler, and he felt terrible.

This is not an enforcement issue. This is a municipal responsibility to put in proper traffic calming measures along with
this great 30km bylaw. We struggle wondering how difficult it is to put up better signage, lighting, speedbumps, or
other proactive measures in our child-filled neighbourhood. This should be a priority.

Regards

Patrick Smyth
1200 Alta Lake Rd

Whistler BC. “Exceeding Nature”
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